
Club Managers Message 

 

 

Dear Members, 

 

Our good weather has continued and our golf course condition reflects that great weather as well as the 

performance of our Grounds Maintenance Department.   

 

Every summer is when we must core aerify our greens.  We must perform this task twice annually to create the 

optimum conditions for healthy turf. We are doing this work in June and again in August to insure the best possible 

green conditions for our fall season. 

 

We are very pleased to announce the dates of our “Summer Kids Camp” that will be held from July 17
th

-July 21
st
.  

Our summer camp will focus on golf but will also include swimming, table tennis and great food. 

 

Our Club Championship is scheduled for November 11
th
 and 12

th
, 2017.  Please go get this on your schedule as 

well as noting the rest of your club calendar in this newsletter. 

 

August 12, 2017 Parent Child Championship 

November 11/12, 2017 Club Championship 

 

For our serious driving range customers, we have added a new service for you to better practice your iron shots.  

Starting July 1, we will open our grass practice tee at the back of the driving range.  Please note that this area is 

irons only.  Woods cannot be allowed.  Please see Moz Mo for more details and to register for this service. 

 

We look forward to seeing you at our club. 

 

With Best Regards 

Tim 


